Staff Performance Evaluations

The performance evaluation cycle for the University follows the calendar year. Performance evaluations
will typically become available to employees in early December and are due in early March.
Performance evaluations are based on the employee's major job responsibilities, as outlined in their job

descriptions.

A set of core competencies, encompassing the University's shared common goals, is also included but

not weighted toward the overall score.

You can locate additional information and instructions for the process at:

https://www.uky.edu/pe/university
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